
 
THE ERWIN PARK “Hydration Station” IS COMPLETE!       

 
A grant to repurpose the existing chlorine building at Erwin Park was made possible through the 

Northern New York Community Foundation | Kenneth V & Jeannette Remp Sawyer Community Fund 
 

THE VILLAGE OF BOONVILLE STREET DEPARTMENT CREW RENEWED THE BUILDING BY ADDING 
THE FLOOR, WALLS, CEILING AND WINDOW TO USE AS AN AREA FOR VENDING MACHINES AND 

SAFETY DURING STORMS.  VENDING MACHINES WITH DRINKS AND SNACKS ARE INSIDE FOR 
PURCHASE IF YOU WISH WHILE YOU ARE SPENDING TIME AT ERWIN PARK. 

 
Thank you for your generosity, providing us with funding to enhance our public facilities! 

 

 
VILLAGE OF BOONVILLE 
   Boonville * New York 


